
   		
				
	
	
Dear Parents, 

The U.S. Embassy is hosting an Open House next Thursday, 
September 29, from 3:30-5:30pm. The purpose of the event is 
to show our wonderful school to the greater community of 
embassies and businesses. Of course, our parents are 
invited! If you are interested in attending the Open House, we 
kindly ask that you inform the school by next Wednesday 
please. If your name is not on the list, it will be difficult as the 
Embassy is in charge of managing the security. 

 

                                                                                          
On behalf of the American International School of Algiers  

The  Ambassador  of  the  United  States  of  America  

Joan A. Polaschik  

Cordially invites you for an Open House 

on Thursday, the twenty ninth of September 

from three thirty o’clock to five thirty o’clock 

American International School of Algiers                                   
5 Bis, chemin Mackley                                                            

Ben Aknoun 

 

 

Snack time when it’s raining! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTE:                
IF YOU ARRIVE AFTER 8:00AM, 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR 
CHILD ENTERS THE OTHER 

SECURITY DOOR. 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 29     OPEN HOUSE 

OCTOBER 6          PROGRESS REPORTS 

OCTOBER 27        QTR 1 REPORTS HOME 

OCTOBER 30/31   PARENT CONFERENCES 

 

 

F L A S H 	  

WE	LOVE	THE	LETTER	L!	


